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7.            Favor Lauren  Natoli Thank you Supervisor Solis for your commitment to HCV to coordinate 
reporting, testing, and treatment throughout the county. HCV impacts our 
most vulnerable populations and continued outreach is needed to reduce the 
high rates of HCV in LA. I request the Board support this motion. 

Ren  Kascle

Other Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to bring to your attention the urgent need to address the growing 
issue of Hepatitis C in Los Angeles County. As a concerned resident, I 
believe it is imperative that we take proactive steps to prevent the spread of 
this disease and provide necessary support and resources for those affected.

Hepatitis C is a serious public health concern that affects a significant portion 
of our population. It is important that we prioritize education and awareness 
campaigns to inform our community about the risks and prevention methods 
associated with Hepatitis C. Additionally, we must ensure that testing and 
treatment options are readily available and accessible to all residents.

I urge the Board of Supervisors to allocate resources towards implementing 
programs and initiatives that focus on Hepatitis C prevention, testing, and 
treatment. By investing in these efforts, we can significantly reduce the 
prevalence of this disease in our county and improve the overall health and 
well-being of our residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Monisha Parker
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